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Key Compliance Takeaways from DOJ’s Recent Policy Updates

On Sept. 15, 2022, Deputy Attorney General Lisa Monaco announced several significant policy updates
affecting the U.S. Department of Justice's enforcement practices for both corporations and individuals. This
article discusses the steps companies should be taking now to ensure that their compliance programs incorporate
the guidance.

Read the full article on New York Law Journal.
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